Full translation
(TN: First line is red handwritten note.)
From here we can suggest these ideas as a discussion with the
sons of the Peninsula
After they distanced themselves from the true religion and
followed the unjust nation, hell called upon the rulers of the
area.
For those who follow the declarations by the ruler of Riyadh and
his deputy and ministers in this difficult period, since the
killing of Americans in Riyadh and the Jews in Morocco it can be
surmised that these people follow the words of Bush and his
program. They fight Islam in a clear war. There are
announcements by King Fahd that the true believers, the scholars
and those who struggle for the sake of God, the King states that
they are misguided and corrupt, with poor thinking. These are
the people who observe Islam in detail, without any prejudice,
just like it was sent through our master Muhammad, God's prayers
upon him. In truth, he means that this is outside the religion,
and outside the law, and by that he is denying the verses that
call for Jihad, and he names it corrupt thinking. What did the
Mujahidin do except that they answered the call of God and the
Prophet by resisting the occupying non-believers and the
denigrating of their Jihad. It amounts to denigration of the
belief and not to them personally, and that is what was
discovered during these events and the declarations by Prince
'Abdallah; whoever justifies these operations against the
Crusaders in the name of Islam is a partner with those
criminals, as he claimed. This shows a clear indication that the
regime has a religion, other than that sanctioned by God. They
do not want a religion that urges pushing the occupiers and
killing the non-believing Crusaders. If it were Islam, then he
would have known in advance that the religion orders him to
conduct such operations and does not hide the verses about Jihad
from him.
The salvation for this nation is God’s book and his Prophet’s
Sunnah, and not the rulers and their followers. Only God knows
who is on the right path or the wrong path (and Moses said, my

Lord I know what comes with wisdom from him and who has
consequences of the region and he will not give tyrants
success).
So who are the ones with the straying minds and the corrupt
factions, those who follow what God and the Prophet had said
about the obligation to expel the Jews and the Christians from
the Arabian Peninsula, or those who opened the Peninsula to them
and gave them military bases? The Almighty Lord said (those who
allow partners for God are unholy and they should not be allowed
near the forbidden mosque after their year) and the God’s
Prophet, prayers be upon him, said as was stated by Al-Bukhari
about Ibn ‘Abbas…
(TN: cut off.)

